
Streamwood High School  

Today 

 Important: Tomorrow is early release. Students will be dismissed at 1:00. The bus runs will be normal. 

If you have to take a bus, you must wait in the commons until 2:55. SENIORS: please go immediately to 

the auditorium at 1:00 to begin graduation rehearsal.  

 ATTENTION SENIORS! If you have yet to return your Chromebook, please be sure to stop by the main 

office and do so by today at 3pm. Be sure to bring your charger with. Missing chargers will result in a 

$40 fine. If you know you have misplaced or broken yours, please come prepared to pay the fine.  

 Seniors – please be aware that all fines and fees must be paid in order to walk in the graduation 

ceremony this Saturday. You can continue to check this week with Mrs. Rush in the treasurer’s office to 

make sure you are cleared. The sooner the better! Please be prepared to pay your fines and fees via cash 

or card. No checks may be accepted.  

 Count down to summer ends tomorrow! Wear your black and gold to celebrate being a Sabre!  

Sports 

 Summer Camp registration forms can be picked up in the athletic office. Don't delay get yours today!  

 Attention all girls interested in playing basketball. Open gym will today after school until 4:30. All girls 

are welcome to attend. 

 Hello to all Bowlers and those who would like to be! Want to learn, or improve your bowling skills? 

Come down to the athletic office and sign up for Bowling camp! We will be running drills, and coaches 

will also be available to help enhance your skills, or teach you new ones!  Camp runs this summer June 

3rd through the 5th, 5:00-7:00, and June 4th 4:00-6:00 at Streamwood Bowl. There will be snacks and on 

the last day Pizza! See you there!! 

 Calling all golfers! We will be having a short informational meeting in C106 @ 7:15 AM this Friday! We 

will talk about: Range, Golfing, and Strength  training opportunities this summer. Our 1st opportunity 

will be May 30th and is free to potential golfers. Please see Mr. Wise with any questions, see you this 

Friday! 

 Calling all Gymnasts- This summer, the U-46 gymnastics team will be holding a summer camp to 

improve our skills.  It will be from 9:30am-noon on Wednesday's and Friday's starting June 19th at 

Gym Khana in Hanover Park.  Please check out 8to18 or ask in the athletic director’s office for more 

information. 

Activities & Events 

 Dungeons and Dragons has been cancelled for today. Deepest apologies from Mr. Sims. 

Academics 
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 Congratulations to Anna Easter for receiving the High School Leader of the Year Award from Hanover 

Township! Way to be a great Sabre!  

 Any student who is planning on taking AP Environmental Science next school year will need to go to 

room C217 at 7:20 on Thursday or Friday morning to discuss the summer assignment, please see Mr. 

Mowen if you have any questions. 

 Attention all students taking AP Physics 1 next year! Please plan to attend a brief meeting in C-213 

today 3 pm. I'll have summer homework and other course information for you. If you cannot attend, 

please plan to pick up your summer work in the science office (C272) or the physics room (C213) 

sometime this week. Thanks and see you soon, Mr. Miner. 

 Students taking AP US History next year, please pick up the summer assignment information located 

outside room C304 in an envelope!  See Ms. Dukich in C304 for questions. 

General 

 Seniors!! Grab your copy of the Senior Class photo today! Available for purchase from Mrs. Maggio in 

the Photo Room E120 or ask a Photo Student to place your order. Your choice from 4 different photo 

options for only $10 (cash only). 

 The library will be closed for study hall through the end of the year. It will be open for make-up tests 

and projects with a pass from your teacher. Please return all library books as soon as possible for end of 

year processing. See Mrs. P in the library if you have any questions. 

Good Deed DJ Song 

 The Good Deed DJ song of the day is “Graduation Song” by Vitamin C. Brandon Guerrero was 

nominated by Mr. Sandrik. Brandon was consistently was coming to class a lot this semester! Great job 

living the Sabre Way Brandon!  

Lunch 

 The lunch options for the day are rattle snake fries or nacho fries.  

             **Items served with a variety of fresh fruits and vegetables daily. **  

Sabre Vision/ Sabre Way  

Our vision at SHS is that every student will be college and career ready. 
 

Sabres – When we live the Sabre Way, we are safe and secure; hold ourselves accountable; and show respect.  

We are SHS! 

Field Trips 

 None   

Scholarships 

AITCOY Scholarship- student must meet the following criteria, B average GPA, demonstrate leadership 

qualities, serve the youth in his or her community, and majoring in social work, counseling, psychology, youth 
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recreation, or sociology. Application available at http://www.aitcoy.org/scholarships.html . Deadline is May 

24th. 

CEDA Scholarship- student must be enrolled full time at an Illinois college or University for Fall 2016, live in 

suburban Cook County, and meet income guidelines. Applications available online at www.cedaorg.net . 

Deadline is June 14th.  

Horatio Alger Career and Technical Scholarship- student should be pursuing 

a career or technical certificate/degree and be a US Citizen. Apply online at application.horatioalger.org . 

Deadline is June 15th.   

Big Sun Scholarship- for a student athlete. Apply online at http://www.bigsunathletics.com/ . Deadline is June 

19th. 

Joseph Cardinal Bernardin Scholarship- for a male student that has at least 50% italian ancestry, and must have 

a GPA of 3.75 or above. Applications are available in the counseling office. Deadline is Sept 30th.  
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